
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Planning Board 

Town of Chatham 

Columbia County 

New York 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Town of Chatham has scheduled a 

public hearing on June 12, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Chatham Town Hall located at 488 Rt. 

295, Chatham, NY.  The following matters will be discussed at the meeting: 

1. An Application for Subdivision from OCSF, LLC located at County Route 13, Old 

Chatham, NY, Tax ID#35.1-23.210 

 

2. An Application for a Subdivision from Joan Gold located at Thomas Rd. Chatham, NY, 

Tax ID#46.1-15.122 

 

Copies of the application materials are available for public review at the Town Hall located 

at the address specified above during normal business hours - Monday 10 AM to 3PM and 

Thursday 10 AM to 3 PM.   

 

Dated June 4, 2018  

Erin Costa, Secretary 

Planning Board  

 


